
 
 

Dear Prospective Student: 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Doctor of Education in Educational Leadership program at 

Wilmington University. Applications for the EDL program are accepted from individuals who have 

a master’s degree from an accredited institution. The EDL program is an in-person cohort based 

program with a flex option. Cohorts begin once a year in the fall term.  

 

Completed applications are evaluated by a faculty committee with a particular emphasis on 

professional and educational experience, essay, and potential for academic success as indicated by 

graduate grade point averages. Applicants who are determined to be highly qualified are invited to 
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